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Disaster relief needs to be for both tenants and landlords to ensure that renters retain their
housing and landlords can continue to operate. Direct payments to landlords will keep the supply
chain functioning, including mortgages, insurance, maintenance, etc. This isn’t just about making
sure that landlords get their money. Housing stability for our communities should be front and

center during this crisis.



